
Hi Everyone, 

Welcome to all the returning families and new parents at Falls Road. It’s great
to be continuing my role as President this year, I’m excited for what we can
achieve for our school together. 

Thanks again to all those who attended our first meeting for 2023. We had a
fantastic turn out and it was wonderful to see new faces joining our team. 

We have set up a volunteers register at the office and would love you to add
your details to the list if you can help with any of our events during the year
even if it’s only for an hour. 

Check out the friendly faces of the committee roles below as these people
can help you with any P&C questions. 

If you’re interested in joining our P&C, our next meeting is Monday 20th March
at 7pm at the School Staff Room and we welcome your attendance. 

Kind regards 
Ashlee Gibson - President
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President's Preamble

Click to reveal some exciting news!

https://youtu.be/FMF8O9bvIkY


Easter

$$ Fundraising $$
Our events for the year have been confirmed! If you'd like to
volunteer for any of these events, please get in contact with us
now. 

Term 1 
Thursday April 6th - Easter raffle 

Term 2
Friday 12th May - Mother’s Day stall 
Tuesday 30 May - Free dress day (gold coin donation)

Term 3
Wednesday 26th July - Crazy Hair Day
Tuesday 31st August - Parents night sausage sizzle 
Friday 1st September - Father’s Day stall 
Friday 8th September - Athletics bake sale and subway lunch

Term 4
Friday 24 November - Moonlight Markets

Have you noticed a lot of easter items in the shops?! 

We are looking for donations of chocolates, books, stuffed
toys, baskets or anything to contribute to our annual easter
raffle! Donations  are sooo appreciated and can be dropped
to the school office. 

A flyer with tickets will be sent home in the next few weeks. 



2023 P&C Committee
Here are the P&C Roles for the year. Feel free to get in contact
with any of us at any stage.

Next meeting
Monday 20th March 7pm
at school in the staff room

Follow us on Facebook!

Ashlee Gibson
President

Bethany - Year 3
Oliver - Year 2

Pauline Daly 
Communications Officer

Austin Daly - Year 2
Samantha - Kindy




Amanda Morgan
Fundraising Coordinator

Audrey - Year 4
Annabel - Year 2

Claire Fullgrabe
Vide President and

Secretary 
Olivia - Year 6
Abby - Year 3

Emma - Pre Primary



Danielle Jansze
Treasurer

Jaxon - Year 2
Ella - Pre Primary

Kirsty Maile
Pre Primary Rep

Matilda - Pre Primary
Annabelle - Kindy

Daisy - Kindy

Rebecca Dimmock
 Kindy Rep

Noah - Kindy

https://www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool

